
  
           

 

 4th  March 2021 

 

 
 

Exceptional Circumstances - Walking Home – Years 5 and 6 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Please be advised that the update DfE guidance states that, where appropriate, older children who are 

displaying Covid-19 related symptoms are allowed to walk, cycle or scoot home if an adult cannot 

collect them. 

 

This is obviously in exceptional circumstances only. 

 

Please complete the slip below, if you authorise for this to happen and return it to the school office by 

Monday 8th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
 

Mrs Skinner 

Headteacher 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to walk home from school in exceptional circumstances related to Covid-

19. 

 

I agree to inform the school of any change in the details provided. 

 

Name of child:  _____________________________________________ 

 

Class:    _____________________ 

 

Signature of parent/guardian: _____________________________________________ 

 

Print Name:                            ______________________________________________ 

 

Date:                                       _____________________ 

 

 


